
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
June 2022 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Welcome to Gayhurst School. We would like to take this opportunity to introduce 
ourselves as the outgoing and incoming Chair of the Gayhurst Parents Association (GPA). 
 
The GPA acts not only to arrange fundraising events and activities which benefit the 
school and chosen charities, but also provides opportunities for social interaction between 
parents, it is also a valuable parent contact with the Headmaster and staff. 
 
There are lots of exciting events taking place over the course of the academic year and 
these are listed in the calendar on the Gayhurst website. Information will also be sent out 
via the School Office and the weekly newsletter as each event approaches. 
 
The GPA can only continue its work with the help of parent volunteers. With this in mind 
we would be delighted to hear from anyone who would like to become involved in any 
forthcoming events or who wishes to act as a class representative. 
 
The GPA is also there to help you settle into school life at Gayhurst. On another link on 
this induction page is a list of parents who would be happy to help by answering any 
questions you have, however large or small, in the coming weeks and months. Many of 
them have moved from other areas (including Internationally), as well as those who joined 
the school at various stages of school life. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact either of us or any of the parents listed. we look forward 
to meeting you all soon. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Julia Gordon, Malina Walsh 
GPA Chair 2021/2022 and 2022/2023 
gpa@gayhurstschool.co.uk 


